
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF EASTVALE 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to California Elections Code Section 22001, 
the City Council will hold a public hearing(s) to receive input regarding potential 
redistricting of Councilmember districts.   
 
Public Hearing #1 is scheduled as follows: 
 
DATE: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 
TIME: 6:30 p.m. 
LOCATION: 12363 Limonite Ave, Suite 900, Eastvale, CA 91752 
 
Public Hearing #2 is scheduled as follows: 
 
DATE: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 
TIME: 6:30 p.m. 
LOCATION: 12363 Limonite Ave, Suite 900, Eastvale, CA 91752 
 
The public is invited to attend and/or submit information regarding their Communities of Interest, 
and proposed district boundaries for the 2021 redistricting process. Draft maps will not be available 
until census-block level 2020 U.S. census data is released. 
 
Questions or input may also be emailed to: cityclerk@eastvaleca.gov 
 
Complete redistricting information can be found at www.eastvaleca.gov/2021redistricting.  
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to 
participate in a City meeting, contact the City Clerk’s Office at (951) 703-4420 at least three (3) 
working days before the meeting or time when such special services are needed. This notification 
will help City staff in making reasonable arrangements to provide you with access to the meeting. 
If you need language translation assistance, contact the City Clerk’s Office at (951) 703-4420 at 
least 72 hours before the meeting.   
 
Marc A. Donohue 
City Clerk 
 
Publication: September 19, 2021 


